
 

 

 

 

 

  

Special Program at The FCNYC Tomorrow! 
Tanya Edwards 

November 25, 2017 
 

Thanksgiving is the perfect time to share what you're thankful for. The FCNYC 
is so thankful for YOU!! To all the wonderful members and families at the 

Manhattan Church, thank you for continuous love and support. Without YOU 
we would not be the Family Church of NYC. 

 
This Sunday at Service we are trying something new and special. Instead of 

regular normal program we will have a "Church Improvement Meeting" where 
we get the chance to here everyone's voice! We will have a forum to talk about 

church goals, growth, improvement, etc. Starting at regular church time, 10 
AM.  

After service there will be the Voting of the New Council Members and finally 
our annual FCNYC Thanksgiving Potluck! Please bring a dish, drink, baked 

goods or money donation for food and refreshments!  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


